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FORMS FOR SCHOOL SUPPLY CHEQUES 

Education Update:  

 

Education Registration Forms will be delivered this week. 
These are for students attending Grades Primary to 12, and 
PLFN Head Start. Please make sure all sections are filled out 
including the Band Number, especially if your child does not 
belong to Pictou Landing Band. Leaving it blank will cause your 
supply cheque to be delayed until Sheila gets the information. 
When Shawna delivers the forms to you, make sure you have 
one for each of your children attending school. She has extras. 

 

Sheila would like the forms returned by Monday, August 
17. 

Off-reserve parents - Sheila will email or FB inbox you the 
form. If there are students entering Grade Primary in 
September, please contact her so that she can send you the 
form. Sheila does not have information for every person on the 
Band list to know when children start school. 

 

Please, if you have any questions, do not hesitate to 
contact Sheila - phone: 902-301-1755, FB: Sheila Cat 
or email: sheilaf@pictoulandingschool.ca. 

Wela'lioq. 

 

 

 

PLFN Employment 
Opportunities Inside: 

 

 

PLFN Housing Director 

Project Support Worker 

 

Contact Verna Langley, 
HR Director with any 
questions or to submit 
your resume.  
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TRAINING OPPORTUNITY 
TUMBLEBUGS  

 

There will be Tumblebugs training on August 19, 
2020 (around 4 hours). The training will take place 
in Antigonish. Sheila is looking for about 4 people 
who would be interested in taking this training. It is 
$35 each and the registration fee will be applied to 
your Recreation allocation. 

We are looking at funds to provide for a vehicle to 
car pool all 4 people. 

What is Tumblebugs? 

Tumblebugs is an introductory program for basic 
movement and modified gymnastics that is fun, 
safe, inclusive and developmentally appropriate for 
3 1/2 to 5-year-olds children in early childhood 
settings. The consistent and progressive 
activity plans include both active and quiet 
segments with directed and exploratory learning. 
Tumblebugs is about fundamental movement skills 
that support healthy growth and development, and 
improve physical literacy. 

 

If interested, contact Cynthia who will register you - 
cell phone #: 902-301-5683 or private message on 
Facebook. 

 

 

 

 



 

Reminder of the Interim Directors:  

 

Derek Francis – Interim Housing Director  

Cell: 902.301.9758 

Email: derek.f@plfn.ca  

Band Office: 902.752.4912 x. 112 

 

Jyll Cress- Interim Health Director 

Email: jyll.c@plfn.ca  

Health Centre: 902.752.0085  

 

Chris Strickland- Interim Capital & Public Works Director 

Cell: 902.301.5880 

Email: chris.s@plfn.ca  
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